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OFFICE OF THE DEAN
December 5, 2007

Proiessor Hdith Hhilan
Vice-Provost, Acadenc
Simcoe Hall, Room 221
University of Toronto

Dear Edith,

The Faculty would like students who graduate with honours to be recognized at convocation by having the “with
honours™ designation included on the parchment and in the convocation program. Therefore, | am writing to
request the “with honours” designation be added to the parchment for all degree programs in Pharmacy which

currently are the following:

«  Bachelor of Science in Pharmacy
»  Doctor of Pharmacy

I possible, the Faculty would like this change to be in effect for the June 2008 convocation ceremony.

Please note that Faculty Council for the Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy has approved the addition of the “with
honours” designation on the parchment for both programs.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.

Yours sincere({
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K. Wayne Hindmarsh, Ph.D., FCSES
Dean
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